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Comments: I am a wildlife biologist and outdoor recreation enthusiast, including backcountry skiing. I have

knowledge on impacts to wildlife from recreation, while having passions in continuing my adventures. I strive to

reduce impacts to wildlife and thus am commenting here.  Snowmobile season should close April 30 to avoid

conflict between motorized and non-motorized oversnow use on Beartooth Pass. Sublette Pass should not be

designated as a snowmobile trail - it makes conflict worse.   New motorized routes and trail miles should not be

added in Inventoried Roadless Areas, sensitive wildlife habitat, adjacent to the Fitzpatrick Wilderness, or across

eligible Wild and Scenic Rivers, and snowmobile use should not be increased in the High Lakes Wilderness

Study Area.   Thank you.


